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I strongly oppose SB210 requiring in person voting on the date of the election. 

Oregon’s strong history of mail in voting removes many barriers of access to our 

state’s voters and makes it equitable and accessible for many more citizens than in 

person voting would. Ridding of mail in voting will prevent many vulnerable 

populations from voting contributing to a system that has often silenced these very 

groups. Examples of these populations would include disable voters, working 

parents, and elderly voters. Their votes matter greatly. Everyone deserves a 

convenient and pleasant voting experience. Mail in voting has been proven to be 

secure and fair and should be protected. 


